
GUIDELINES
FOR

CHILDREN'S
MINISTRY

Practice Social Distancing

Whenever possible, stay 6 feet apart. There will be

a limited number of children permitted in each

area. Please register your child for Sunday

mornings so that we can plan accordingly.

Masks

Face coverings are required to be worn by all

volunteers and kids in Kid's Corner and Little

Piney while inside the building. Children under

the age of 2 are not required to wear face

coverings.

Temperature Checks and
Illness policy

All volunteers and children will have their

temperatures checked upon entry to any

children's ministry area. Adults or children with a

temperature of 100 degrees or higher will be

asked to watch the online service at home.

Healthy Hygiene

Children should wash their hands or use hand

sanitizer before entering any ministry area, after

coughing or sneezing, after using the restroom,

and after being outside. There will be hand

sanitizer available throughout the buildings.

Sanitization

All touched surfaces will be sanitized between

services along with restrooms and changing

stations. We will be rotating toys between services

for cleaning purposes. We will not be sharing

supplies. All children will have their own supplies.

Contactless Check-in

All children can be checked in prior to entry via

the Church Center app. All other children will be

checked in by a volunteer upon entry. 

In accordance with CDC guidelines concerning  best practices to
reopen church and our children's ministry programs, these guidelines

will be observed.

Thank you for helping to keep our kids and volunteers
safe and healthy!

Questions? Contact Heather if you have any questions or
concerns.


